Ambulance Paramedics

of British Columbia - CUPE 873



Tel: 604-273-5722 | **Fax:** 604-273-5762 | **Toll Free:** 1-866-273-5766 | **Toll Free Fax:** 1-866-273-5762 105 - 21900 Westminster Hwy., Richmond, BC V6V 0A8 info@apbc.ca | www.apbc.ca

July 26, 2024

Dear Members,

Re: PHO Order Update

APBC was advised this morning by the provincial government of a change to the COVID 19 vaccination requirements from the Provincial Health Officer (PHO). Effective immediately, vaccination for COVID 19 is no longer a job requirement. As many of you know, approximately 90 of our members were affected by this order. APBC is working with HEABC and BCEHS surrounding these changes, and how this will affect our impacted members. We will review the arbitration consent order from September 8th, 2023 and how this PHO order change will affect that decision.

We understand there will be a lot of questions regarding this change and what this means for our affected and non-affected members. While we do not have all the answers, we hope to have a clearer picture in the coming days and weeks. At this time, we request all questions please be directed to our office email at info@apbc.ca.

Thank you,

Dustin Jackson 2nd Provincial Vice President Ambulance Paramedics of BC CUPE Local 873

DJ/sd/MoveUp